
 
Town of Belville 

497 Olde Waterford Way, Suite 205 
Belville, NC  28451 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING 

CANCELLATION 
 

The public will take notice that the June 2, 2015 
Regular Meeting of the Belville Planning Board has 

been cancelled due to the lack of a quorum. 

            
     
 

Posted:     6-2-15 
     
    Athina D. Williams, Town Clerk 
 


